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ôSo do not worry about tomorrow, for tomorrow will 

bring worries of its own.                                                            

Todayõs trouble is enough for today.õ 

MATTHEW 6.34  

Well, we have made it to the end of what has been the strangest, most challenging and                 

complicated term I have seen in my 29 years in education and hope that there is no repetition 

before retirement drags me away to a secluded spot where I can sit in peace and not take              

responsibility for anything!  I keep telling my own children that school/university days are the 

best days of your life but this year has not been proof of that. (Although my son would                 

disagree having got away with no GCSE exams!).  

 

I wanted to sincerely express my gratitude for the wonderful comments, emails, phone               

conversations and playground chats we have had with parents over the last few months, when 

you have been in to drop off and pick up your children.  They have all been so positive and      

really helped to spur us on when directive after directive has flown into my inbox and we have 

had to come up with another ôplanõ.  We have listened carefully to comments you have made 

and changed a few things to try to accommodate where we could.  As I said in one of my       

letters, if it didnõt happen it was because it wasnõt possible.  We have had so many meetings to 

work out different situations and thought of every scenario.  So the positive comments have 

been very pleasing to hear.  I will add that it has been quite disappointing to have seen and 

heard the few negative comments whispered in the WhatsApp wilderness from those who have 

clearly not really understood just how hard the staff here have worked throughout this                 

unprecedented saga.  I wonõt dwell on this but always wish that people knew the full facts         

before making a comment.  On a more positive note I would also like to thank you all for the 

gifts the staff and I have received.  Your extraordinary generosity is very much appreciated by 

all staff and if I drank all the alcohol I have received, starting tonight, I donõt think I would be 

sober by September! (Ready, steadyégo!).  

 

Anyway, as we finish I want to wish you all a happy and healthy summer and hope that if you 

manage to get away you stay safe and well and we look forward to seeing the children in          

September raring to go.  We will all be rested and we have much work ahead of us to get back 

on track.  I know we can do it but it needs to be done together.  

 

We are so sad that we couldnõt say goodbye in the usual  

way to our Year 6 leavers but hope that they enjoyed all our 

efforts to make it as good as we could.  We are confident 

that they will flourish next year in their new schools and we 

wish them every success.  

 

One final thanks.éto the PTA (and parents) for the 

lovely and thoughtful plaque I was presented with 

yesterday (see left).  It will be hung by the main 

office for all timeé!                           

 

              See you in September.  
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Key worker fun during lockdown!  


